Recreation Committee Meeting — October 3, 2014

Attending — Bev Lore, Matt Gaspar, Sean 0’Donoghue, Sue Couch, Colleen Beachy, Maureen Bailey
and Marilyn Bliss.

Absent — Angela Mielecki and Corrina Hornidge

Meeting started at 7:20pm

We grouped together during movie nite to look ahead to projects which would take us to the end of the
year.

1 - Halloween will be looked after by the Port firemen — they have hot chocolate at the firehall.
Fireworks was discussed but felt we do not have the budget for this.

2 - Breakfast with Santa is booked for Saturday December 13.
Marilyn will call Marie to see if Santa available — (Marie has confirmed she will be here.)

When date gets closer will ask Corrina if she has last year’s list and/or get this from the
school office and then arrange for gift purchasing and wrapping.

3 - We still need to spend the $5000.00 donation and we are leaning to spend this in the
children’s playground area.

Discussion about the movie night and Haida Gwaii’s part in the expense for this and deciding
that perhaps the Rec. Committee could look after this. The cost to movie goers would be by

donation, ordering movie, advertising and having a library to store movies will need to be
finalized.

MOTION — to opt out of the movie program from Haida Gwaii Rec and have Port Rec. Pay for it
internally.

motion by Sue — seconded by Sean - all were in favour.

4 — Marilyn/Bev to ask the Village Office for our revenue and expense analysis and to see what
monies are left in the budget for this year and for xmas.

Meeting adjoufned at 8:00pm
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